From: Patricia Shalis <pshalis@umich.edu>
Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 6:53 PM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: Public Hearing, request ZBA21-046

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or
follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Greetings,
| am a nearby neighbor of Frank and Sarah Rampton, owners of the home at 2280 Chaucer Court. | have
no objections to their request for approval of their screened in porch. They have recently moved here
and they are most welcome. | support approving their request.

Patricia Shalis

2250 Chaucer Court
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